
 

 
 
Notice of meeting of  

Heworth Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors Blanchard, Funnell and Potter 

 
Date: Tuesday, 21 April 2009 

 
Time: 7.00 pm 

 
Venue: Roche Avenue 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 
1. Ward Committee Surgery    
 You will have an opportunity to speak to your local councillors, 

your Neighbourhood Management Officer, your Street 
Environment Officer and your Safer Neighbourhoods Policing 
Team. You can also find out about what can be done to combat 
speeding and parking problems in Heworth, the proposed new 
‘Explore’ Central Library and the Sustainable Communities Act.  
 

2. The Transport Debate: Have your say about 
transport services in Heworth Ward   

 

 A panel of experts from various City of York Council (CYC) 
departments and other organisations will outline the kind of 
services they deliver in Heworth Ward before opening up the 
meeting for questions and debate with you. This is your chance 
to have your questions answered and put forward your views on 
what works and what could be improved.  
 

3. First York    
 Keith Landale, Route Manager, First York will tell the meeting 

about recent changes to First York bus services in Heworth.  
 

4. Network Management and Transport Planning 
at CYC   

 



 

 Representatives from the Network Management Unit and the 
Transport Planning Unit at CYC will talk about their work in 
Heworth.  
 

5. Cycle City    
 Andy Vose, Transport Planner, CYC, will talk about York as a 

‘Cycle City’ and how this will affect Heworth.   
 

6. School Travel Plans    
 Gillian Chefrad, School Travel Plan Co-ordinator, CYC, will tell 

the meeting about School Travel Plans in Heworth. 
 

7. Traffic Policing    
 Insp. Alisdair Dey, Safer Neighbourhoods Team, and 

representatives of CYC will tell the meeting about how parking 
offences and speeding are dealt with.  
 

8. Have Your Say    
 Your opportunity to discuss local issues and concerns with your 

ward councillors.  
 

 
 

For more information about any of the following please contact the 
Democracy Officer responsible for servicing this meeting Matthew 
Ward, NMO  
 

• Registering to speak 

• Business of the meeting 

• Any special arrangements 

• Copies of reports 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


